
Newsletter 9.2.24 
It’s been a relatively quiet week at South View this week!  We won our Netball match on Monday 

(woop! woop!), but generally not a lot to report! Clearly all the excitement has been quietly 

gathering momentum for this weekend’s CADS performances!  Will I see you there? 

Mrs T 

 

Parent Consultation Evenings 

If you have not yet booked an appointment to see your child’s class teacher, you will have received a final booking 

reminder today.  

 

Clubs  

There will be no after school clubs on the first week back with the exception of Cookery Club on Monday, Girls Golf on 

Thursday and STEM on Friday.  

Morning Tutoring sessions will also still go ahead. 

New club choices for Term 4 will come out towards the end of the first week back.  

 

Mother’s Day Breakfast  

Bookings are now open for our Mother’s Day Breakfast event. Please order for all those attending and orders must be 

made by 10am on Tuesday 27th February. 

 

PE Day Changes: 

PE days will be changing after half term, and for the rest of the year for Year 1 and 

Year 2. 

Year One will be: 

Hazels (Mrs Anderson) – Tuesday and Thursday 

Maples (Mrs Coker) – Tuesday and Friday 

Year Two will be:  

 Wednesday and Thursday  

 

World Book Day  

World Book Day this year is on Thursday 7th March and we hope that you’ll join us as we come together to 

celebrate our World Book Day in school. We would like to invite the children to come to school dressed as either 

their favourite book character, or alternatively they are welcome to come in their Pyjamas and slippers as a 

‘Bedtime Story’ theme! We will also be taking part in different activities over the course of the day. 

As always, your child will be receiving a £1 World Book Day book token to either get a free book or to put towards 

another book of their choice. Please see the following website for participating 

retailers: worldbookday.com/participating-retailers. 



We’re very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day, which could not happen without the support of 

parents and carers. 
 

 

Food Bank Support 

As you know, we like to support our local Food Bank, and they are always in need of donations.  Currently, the food 

bank would be very appreciative of the following items in particular: 

• Tinned tuna 

• pasta sauce 

• tinned meats (e.g. chicken in white sauce, minced beef and 

onions, meatballs in sauce) 

• cooking sauces (e.g. sweet and sour, mild curry, etc) 

• tea, washing powder 

• baby wipes 

• sanitary towels 

• rice and tinned rice pudding 

• Strong bags, such as the "bags for life". 

If you would like to donate, but can’t get to the Food Bank, please feel free to drop items with us at school and we will 

drop them off for you. 

 

Supporting Safeguarding Concerns  

If you do see anything of concern in relation to a child, we ask that you make a telephone referral to Social Care by 
calling 01522 782111.  This can be done anonymously.  If you have a genuine concern about an adult in the local 
community, please telephone the police. 

 

Books for our Library 

If you have any good quality reading books your child has finished with, we would be 

very grateful for them.  Please can we ask you don’t send in phonics specific books as we 

follow a very prescribed scheme so it would be unlikely we’d use them.  Any donated 

books which can’t be registered onto our reading scheme will be sold and money added 

to our school fund to spend on the children.   

 

Facebook Page 

If you would like to join our closed Facebook group, please ensure you answer ALL membership questions. 

All you have to do is go to your Facebook search bar, type in ‘South View Community Primary School’, 
click on THIS icon and answer ALL membership questions: 



          

 We now have 476 members in our group! 

 

 

 

Orchards Childcare 

'The Orchards' is our Wraparound Childcare Club, located in the children centre building.  We open at 7:30am until 

8:40am, when we drop the children into school, and from the end of the school day until 6pm. 

The Orchard Breakfast Club - £3.50 

Breakfast club is held at the Children's Centre which is the building 

in the middle of the car park. Toast and a selection of cereals will be 

available. We would ask that you drop your child/ren off no later 

than 8.15am so that we can ensure they have eaten before school.  

The Orchard After School Childcare Club - £10  

Orchards After School Club is held at the Children's Centre which is the building in the middle of the car park. A 

substantial snack will be included. 

 Bookings can be made via your ParentMail Account up to 12 weeks in advance. We require 24 hours’ notice to 

book your child into The Orchards. Bookings can be made by going to your ParentMail account and on the drop-

down menu select 'Accounts' from there you can select 'Breakfast Club' or 'The Orchards' after school club. 

Payment is made at the time of booking. We would ask that you complete the ‘Form’ on your ParentMail account if 

your child is attending the after-school club.  

 

Achievement Assembly 

Class Child’s Name Reason 

Acorns 
 

Hope F 
 

For being an all-round super star! She is always doing the right thing and engages well in lessons. Hope is 
such a role model to her peers. Well done Hope 

Catkins 
 

Bella O 
 

Bella has made amazing progress in her phonics at school. She always tries her best in everything she does. 
We are really pleased with how well your writing is coming on Bella, keep it up! 

Hazels 
 

Henry B Henry has been working really hard in his maths this week. He has been making 2-digit numbers to 50 using 
lots of different resources and he has been solving some really tricky problems! Well done Henry! 

Maples 
 

Isla P For always putting in 100% effort into all lessons. Isla has thought especially carefully this week about her 
Wild Thing non-chronological report. 

Chestnuts 
 

Genesis M For being an excellent role model in Year 2. He tries his best with his work, he always answers questions on 
the carpet and he has amazing manners! Keep it up Genesis 

Willows Joshua M For his fantastic contribution in active English sessions. Keep up the hard work. 

Aspens Isabella N For her fantastic teamwork in D&T to create an electrical poster about the rainforest. 

Beeches 
 

Evelyn J For being a superstar – an always child. Always on task, trying her best and kind and helpful to others. She is 
so positive about learning and has always contributed to every session. Can't wait to read your report about 
foxes as she's been so keen about learning the facts. 

Junipers Jasper L For his enthusiasm and approach to all areas of learning especially maths. 

Poplars 
 

Kamsiriochi C For a fabulous start to South View. You are helpful, keen to answer questions and have settled in really well. 
It’s like you have always been here.   Well done. 

Elms Joshua M For fantastic effort in all areas of the curriculum. Josh has particularly excelled in music this week! Keep it up! 

Laurels Kaitlyn B For improved effort in lessons! She has overcome some big barriers this week, well done. 

Oaks 
 

Iris T Iris always gives 100% in all subjects. She has worked especially hard this term, which has resulted in her 
making great progress. Well done Iris - keep up the great work. 

Redwoods Lucie S For working hard this week and getting a really good Reading SATs score, also for showing improved maturity 
in handling difficult situations. Well done Lucie, keep this up. 

 



Calendar of Events for this half term 

19th February – First Day of Term  

20th February – Parent Consultation Evening 3.40pm – 7pm 

21st February – Parent Consultation Evening 3.40pm – 6pm 

27th February – Last Day for Mother’s Day Breakfast Orders - Orders Close at 10am  

29th February – Year 5 Assembly 9am 

5th March – Wrates Class Photos – Year 1 and Year 4 please come to school in uniform with PE kit in a separate bag 

7th March – Mother’s Day Breakfast A-K 8am  

7th March - World Book Day – Come dressed as your favourite book character or wear your PJ’s! 

8th March – Mother’s Day Breakfast L-Z 8am and Mother’s Day Stalls (details to follow) 

15th March – Red Nose Day (details to follow) 

18th – 21st March - Book Fayre in School  

28th March – Last Day of Term - Easter Services at The Abbey (Weather Permitting) Information to follow  

28th March – School Disco’s - Information to follow 

 

 

  



Term Dates 

Please note, sometimes Lincolnshire Terms Dates are NOT the same as those of Peterborough or 

Cambridgeshire. 

 

 

  

The contents of this newsletter are intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential or 

privileged material. Any review, transmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by 

persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this newsletter in error, please contact the sender and 

delete the material from any computer. Opinions may change without notice.  



Information and Signposting to support 

 

Mental Health Padlet 

Children: If you are worried about your child’s mental health, and would like information or signposting to 

help, Miss Stanojevic has created a suite of resources for you to look through.  We hope you find them 

helpful:  https://padlet.com/zoestanojevic/f9n5vfk8qytx6c3b 

Adults: Likewise, if you are struggling with your own mental health or are just looking for someone to talk 

to, please see our new Mental Health for Parents/Carers padlet which has a wealth of local and national charities that you can 

tap into for support: https://padlet.com/corrinemitcham/mentalhealthparents  

 

 

 

SEN Padlet 

If you are worried about your child’s additional needs and would like information or signposting to help, Mrs Mitcham and Mrs  

Henderson have created a suite of resources for you to look through.  We hope you find them helpful: 

https://padlet.com/corrinemitcham/SouthViewSENDCO 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Padlet 

If you are worried about your safeguarding and would like information or signposting to help, Miss Turner and 
Miss Creasey have created a suite of resources for you to look through.  We hope you find them helpful. 

 If you do see anything of concern in relation to a child, we ask that you make a telephone referral to Social Care 
by calling 01522 782111.  This can be done anonymously.  If you have a genuine concern about an adult in the local 
community, please telephone the police. 

https://padlet.com/nikitacreasey/safeguarding-guide-for-parents-carers-z16tu0bjogxihihd 

 

 

 

Computing and Online Safety Padlet 

https://padlet.com/nikitacreasey/national-online-safety-guides-xre7bbiwsobjp2gp 
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